
7/14/23

I-295 Road Construction Nightwork Notice

Reference: MeDOT WINs 02311000 & 02310600
Yarmouth, ME
Interstate 295 over Route 1 Exit 17 Interchange

To Whom It May Concern,

CPM Constructors will be commencing milling and paving night work on I-295 starting
Wednesday night, July 19th. Work will be occurring on I-295 South Bound (SB) near Exit
17 from approximately 8 PM to 6 AM. From 9 PM to 5 AM, all I-295 SB lanes of traffic
will be shut down and traffic will be detoured. During these times, the contractor will
send I-295 SB Traffic off I-295 at the exit 17 off-ramp and traffic will cross US Rt.1 and
re-enter I-295 on the on-ramp for 5 to 10 nights per ramp location. Flaggers will be
present at the I-295 Exit 17 SB off-ramp and also at Rt. 1 where the off-ramp ends to
safely direct traffic. The Contractor will be performing milling and paving on both lanes
of I-295 SB in order to transition traffic onto the new SB bridge in the near future. Please
be prepared and patient with us.

Dates are approximate and are subject to change due to unforeseen conditions.

Project Location:

MeDOT Bridge Nos. 5833 & 1509 – Both New Bridges will be Adjacent to or
Overlapping with the existing I-295 Bridges constructed over Route 1 at the I-295 Exit 17
Interchange.

Project Contact Information:

Bridge Owner: MeDOT, Augusta, ME

Contractor: CPM Constructors, Freeport, ME

CPM Constructors Representative: Anthony Salafia – Phone (207) 865-0000


